DISHFORTH AIRFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

PTA NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 2025

Issue 1



Welcome to our 1st PTA newsletter. We had a good turnout of parents i at our meeting with lots of great ideas on how to raise funds for our school, these included, uniform sales, Christmas stall selling jingle jars, reindeer food, sweet and hot chocolate cones etc, sponsored walk, summer BBQ plus loads more ideas. More details about these and other ideas will be shared over coming newsletters.







Christmas Jumpers

It's always expensive to buy a new Christmas jumper every year for your child, so why not donate your old ones to school and purchase a second-hand one from our PTA. Please hand them in to the school office by 21/11/25.



SCHOOL UNIFORM

Mrs Birbeck has very kindly offered to take on the role of selling second-hand uniform. More details on how you can purchase uniform will follow.

If you have any uniform that no longer fits your child, please hand this in to the school office. Please make sure it is clean and of good quality.



If you would like to join us for our next PTA meeting, please come along on the:

Thursday 6th November after school









Sweet treats will be sold on Thursday 23rd October after school. CASH ONLY.





